November 4, 1965

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill:

We are in receipt of your letter of October 28, 1965 stating you received KTEE Radio on that date, commencing at 5:27PM PDT and listing programs, musical selections and commercials.

Please consider this letter is verification of your receiving our station on that date.

For your further information, we are enclosing a coverage map.

Thank you for your interest - and keep listening.

Sincerely,

Berhara Lucker Barbara Tucker

Executive Sales Secretary

bt

cc: Leo Higham